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Heijmans nominates Ans Knape-Vosmer as member of the  
Supervisory Board  
 

The Supervisory Board of Heijmans N.V. intends to nominate Ans Knape-Vosmer as a new 

member of the Supervisory Board. The nomination is the result of the vacancy that will arise 

due to the fact that Pamela Boumeester, in accordance with the schedule of retirement by 

rotation, is due to step down from the Supervisory Board effective 15 April 2020.  

 

Ans Knape-Vosmer (1962) is Vice President HR&O Global Operations & Sales at ASML in 

Veldhoven and member of the Supervisory Board of Koninklijke Douwe Egberts B.V. With due 

consideration to her extensive experience in the HR domain and in organizational development, the 

Supervisory Board is convinced that Ans Knape-Vosmer will make a valuable contribution. 

 

At the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders (AGM) to be held on 15 April 2020,  

Ans Knape-Vosmer will be nominated as member of the Supervisory Board of Heijmans N.V. for a 

period of four years. The strengthened right of recommendation applies to this vacancy. The Works 

Council supports the nomination of Ans Knape-Vosmer.  

 

In advance of her official appointment, Ans Knape-Vosmer will commence working on her 

onboarding programme effective 1 January 2020.  

 


